From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 10:31 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift disclosure: Garden Show

Hi Steve,
This email is to disclose the following gift received by the Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith:
· two tickets to the Chicago Flower and Garden Show
· four coupons for $4 off the ticket price for the Flower and Garden Show
· these items were sent from the Flower and Garden Show's Director, Tony Abruscato
These items have been accepted as a gift to the City and our office will make them available to constituents.
Please let me know if I can provide any further information on this.
Many thanks.
Matt
-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

